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WE HOPE YOU FIND THIS NEWS ARTICLE HELPFUL. IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO REGISTER TO RECEIVE 

FUTURE UPDATES BY EMAIL THEN PLEASE SEND A REQUEST TO  

info@4eyesltd.co.uk  

This VAT update is published for the general information of 4 Eyes Ltd personnel, clients and contacts. It provides only an overview 

of the rules and regulations in force at the date of publication, and no action should be taken without consulting the detailed 

legislation or seeking professional advice. Therefore no responsibility for loss occasioned by any person acting or refraining from 

action as a result of the material contained in this e-mail will be accepted by the authors or the firm. 

Senior Accounting Officer obligations - actions in advance of 31 December year end 

Senior Accounting Officers (SAOs) of qualifying companies need to take reasonable steps to 

establish, maintain and monitor the adequacy of their tax accounting systems and processes, 

starting with this year and every year thereafter, and certify to HMRC annually that those 

systems allow for the submission of materially accurate tax returns. To take advantage of the 

'light touch' HMRC is operating in this first year, businesses will need to have started some form 

of review of their arrangements. If they also aim to sign an unqualified certificate, they will need 

to give themselves sufficient time to identify and take appropriate action to address any 

significant gaps or weaknesses. 

 

  

 


